
 

Spring Term 2 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all had a restful week off.  Please find below an overview of the next half term.  

English 

After successfully writing biographies about Mary Seacole, we are moving onto writing narratives all 

about space. We will be learning how we can add detail to our writing by using expanded noun 

phrases and ad verbs.  

Maths 

Last term, we looked at multiplication and division. This term, the maths curriculum will be looking at 

measurement. This will include content such as telling the time, measuring lengths of objects and 

counting money. These are all key skills we use in everyday life and therefore maybe worth giving 

extra practice at home.   

Science 

This term, we will be studying plants. The children will learn about seeds, how they grow and how to 

care for them. We will be completing many practical lessons such as planting our own seeds and 

watching them grow.  

History 

Linking to our English, we will be learning about the moon landing such as its conspiracies, why and 

how do astronauts go to the moon. Throughout this topic they will be learning keys such as 

identifying clues and inferring what they might mean.  

Reminders  

PE will be Monday and Friday, please ensure that the children have their PE kits on these days. Also, 

please ensure students are coming to school in the correct uniform as well as leaving any toys etc. 

at home. 

If you have any questions at all do not hesitate to email me. My email is jdenty@firbeck.org.uk. You 

can also send me a message on Class Dojo. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Denty 

mailto:jdenty@firbeck.org.uk

